
JERSEY SHORE AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT

_____

LEARNING I GROWING I SUCCEEDING

Greetings Jersey Shore School District Community,

I am reaching out to assure you that the district is planning for the reopening of schools in
August of 2020. The Pandemic team has had two meetings already and is operating on two
goals:

1) Maintaining Health and Safety and
2) Reopening Schools.

The JSASD Pandemic Team is comprised of almost 30 members that represent various district
stakeholder groups. The Pandemic Team is using the Pennsylvania Department of Education
and Task Force Guidance, consulting health agencies, and discussing with regional partners.

You can expect to see a draft of the Health and Safety Plan posted at the beginning of July. This
will be accompanied by a survey. The district will be providing a copy of the plan and the
survey to gather community input to finalize the plan prior to School Board approval at their
meeting in July.

As always, the health and safety of your children are important to all of us and we are working
to be sure that our schools can reopen safely.

Respectfully,

District Service Center
175 A&P Drive
Jersey Shore, PA 17740

Dr. Brian Ulmer, Superintendent
Office: 570.398.1561

Fax: 570.398.5089


